
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
 

 
In compliance with the State of Wisconsin Open Meeting Law requirements, public notice is 
hereby given that a possible quorum of the Ellsworth Public Library Board of Trustees will be 
present: 

 
Monday, January 22nd, 2024 
6:00-8:00 p.m. 
Festive Frosty Friends Celebration 
Ellsworth Public Library Makerspace  
388 W. Main St., Ellsworth, WI 
 

No action or discussion of official Library Board business will take place at this event. 
 
Tiffany Meyer 
Director 
Ellsworth Public Library 

 
 


